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EMPLOYEE SUSPENDED FOR INAPPROPRIATE SOCIAL MEDIA 

POST  

Activity Date: March 27, 2018 

Web Summary: OIG-WS-2018-318 

An employee in Perryville, Maryland, received a 10-day suspension March 27, 2018, after 

posting an image on social media that violated company policy. After receiving an 

anonymous complaint in October 2017, we found that the employee violated multiple 

company policies by posting an inappropriate image on Facebook.  Additionally, the 

employee’s Facebook page identified him as working for Amtrak at the time and linked to 

Amtrak’s official Facebook page.  

Date Posted: April 4, 2018 
OIG Investigative Case Number: DC-18-0008-HL-O 


